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I am a grandmother with a child your decision affects .i do not believe you had any intention of 
going ahead with the change of contracts Ido think it was all a front  on your behalf lets do this 
pretence for a while to keep the locals quite then we will renin on the deal at the last moment. 
The school you have intention of putting up will not be big enough in the future for the growing 
of this area .this is just another stuff up this government is doing along with all the other bad 
decisions you lot seem to make . 




